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TO:  Business Partners 
 
FROM:   Megan Sutton 
  Business Development Manager – Precision Coils 
 
DATE:  January 15, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Winter is here—are your coils ready? 

While it's been a mild start across much of the U.S., winter is here and cold weather can lead to frozen and burst HVAC 
coils. What can be done to prevent these costly and burdensome situations?  

• Consider a freeze stat sensor 

• Develop and implement maintenance schedules 

• Use a glycol solution 

• Drain the coil during winter months if not in use 

Even with proactive measures, coils can and do fail.  

With industry-leading 5- to 6-week lead times currently and Quick Build options available in your coil software, you can 
rely on Precision Coils for a replacement with the Right Fit, Right Now.  

If you have any questions, please contact Megan Sutton (megan.sutton@precision-coils.com), Jim Leeds 
(jim.leeds@precision-coils.com) or Nick Sprowso (nicholas.sprowso@precision-coils.com) for more information. 
 
Thank you for your efforts and your continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Megan Sutton 
Business Development Manager – Precision Coils 
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